3" April, 2012

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

My husband and I were both diagnosed with Diabetes 4 years ago and
during our Education Planning we were informed that we could receive
free Dental Services up to a certain amount. (among other Services)

This has helped us to keep our teeth and maintain a healthy Lifestyle.

If we lost this service, our health and Lifestyle would greatly decrease as
we would not be able to afford the Dental costs. Our dental hygiere
would also decrease.

At the ages of 52 years and 55 years, my husband and [ have managed to
keep almost complete sets of teeth.

I implore you to consider keeping the Dental scheme going to ensure a
better way of Life for myself, my husband and many more like us.

Yours in anticipation

Cathy Chandler





